Hello,

I am writing to ask you to support an amendment to LC 45 that would provide limited liability protections from COVID for businesses, non-profits, schools, governments and other entities that serve the public. This amendment seeks to add limited protection only to those businesses that are following the guidelines set forth by the governor. It does NOT ask for protections if a business is not following the guidelines (ie gross negligence or willful misconduct).

Thank you for your consideration.

Tenille Woodward, CPA, CPC
Pension Planners Northwest
1600 Valley River Drive, Ste. 340
Eugene, OR 97401
twoodward@ppnw.net
Direct Dial Phone (541) 852-4880
Direct Dial Fax (541) 852-4881
Main Phone (541) 345-8404
www.ppnw.net

OUR EXPERTISE. OUR OVERSIGHT. YOUR PEACE OF MIND.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and contain information that may be confidential and/or legally privileged. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete the message. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this communication by someone other than the intended recipient is prohibited.